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PN HSR MEETING REMINDER

18 May 2020

A reminder to all PN HSR’s that there will be a HSR Zoom

Conference this week:

 

Date: Wednesday 20th May

Time: 12.30pm AEST

Venue: RTBU Zoom Room

 

Please RSVP as soon as possible to Leanne Holmes (National

Organiser) at lholmes@rtbu.org.au. 

 

*please note: Leanne’s email was printed incorrectly on the first

Newsflash that went out. The above is correct.

 

This will be a great opportunity to meet other PN HSR’s from

across the country and to hear from Keith McMahon and Greg

Cameron about all things Health and Safety.

 

If you have any questions or queries, please call Leanne Holmes on

0405 231 016 or the RTBU National Office on (02) 8203 6099
 

 

IN UNITY THERE IS STRENGTH


